April 8, 2023

Board of County Commissioners
402 N. Main Street

Room 204

Salisbury, NC 28144

Dear Commissioner,

I, Bradley Childers, would like to request a waiver to the number of lots in a family subdivision at
370 Gray Barn Lane, Kannapolis, NC 28081. This is family land that my stepfather, Windell Bostian,
would like to give me to build my own house on for myself and my family to live in.

Thank you for your consideration.

Bradley Childers

Mr. Bradley Childers
370 Gray Barn Lane
Kannapolis, NC 28081

Phone: (980) 866-8272



